
EXTENSION OF ENGINEERING STA

Licensee recently obtained a construction permit to move KOUV-LP to another 
channel to solve the ongoing interference issue on CH 300.  Licensee was to 
recommence normal operation with new CP; however, soon after the grant of the 
CP 06/23/2022, another licensee, co-channel to the new CP, approached 
KOUV-LP with the concern of alleged possible interference on the new channel.  
The two licensees are currently in the process of discussing the issue to work out 
concerns.  Because of that, KOUV-LP is momentary holding off on licensing-to-
cover for the new CP.  Because of this, an extension of the current Engineering 
STA is being requested until details are worked out on this issue.
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